

August 20, 2021

Dear Neighbor,

Tyco recently began construction to implement our Groundwater Extraction & Treatment System (GETS). Also, our contractor is removing soil containing PFAS stored at the Fire Technology Center (FTC). To share details concerning these actions to remove the PFAS from our historic activities at the FTC, we are enhancing our community engagement activities.

We have **enclosed new brochures** to provide an overview of each project underway right now.

Tyco will also be sharing information via:

- Continued newspaper ads in the EagleHerald and Peshtigo Times
- Interviews with local reporters at the newspapers and Bay Cities Radio
- "Office Hours" **Zoom call** with GETS Project Senior Engineer, Kirk Craig, starting 9/8/21 at noon and recurring bi-weekly
- "Community Crew" events that provide an in-person look at construction in progress
- Videos showing soil remediation and drone footage of the GETS route

Thank you in advance for your patience during construction. You can email or call us with any questions or input at **1-715-582-7100**.

To sign up to receive email updates, you can subscribe at www.tycomarinette.com.

If you have friends/neighbors who would also like to get PFAS remediation updates in the mail, please ask them to call 1-715-582-7100 and request to be put on our mailing list.

Thank you,

Jim Cox

Sr. Manager, Marketing Communications